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IMPORTANT INFORMATION . . 

on the Rise PC 486 Card 

Congratulations on purchasing your Acorn Rise PC! We have some 
important information for you on the availability of the 
Rise PC 486 Card. · 

The Rise PC 486 Card will be offered for sale at the special price of 
just £99 (plus VAT) when purchased with the Rise PC. 

If you have bought your Acorn Rise PC either before the PC 486 Card 
becomes available, or within three months of the introduction of 
the Card, you will also have the chance to buy the Card at this 
special price. This offer is open only for the first three months after 
the PC 486 Car,d becomes available. 

The processor represents unbelievable value for money. It will be a 
25/33MHz 486SX and will come with DOS as standard, enabling you 
to run DOS applications as you might on a 486 PC. With the 
addition of Microsoft Windows the Card will run Windows software 
at SVGA resolution, like a PC with a graphics accelerator! By fitting 
the PC 486 Card to your Rise PC you really do have the best of both 
worlds. 

The PC 486 Card is very ~asy for you to install and full instructions 
will come with the pack. It is expected to be available in the last 
quarter of 1994. 

We tell you overleaf how to order the PC 486 Card. 
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You can obtain you Rise PC 486 Card either at the dealer from 
whom you purchased your Rise PC (not every dealer will be carrying 
this special offer and so it may be advisable for you to telephone the 
dealer first to check), or by sending a proof of purchase (i.e. a copy 
of your dealer invoice), together with payment(£ 116.33 including 
VAT) to: 

Acorn Direct 
13 Denington Road 
Wellingborough 
Northamptonshire NN8 2RL 

Tel: 093 3 279300 

There is no charge for post and packing. Cheques should be made 
payable to 'Acorn Direct'. 

Remember, this special offer lasts for only three months after the 
. release of PC 486 Card, so you should take advantage of it at the 

earliest possible opportunity. News of the Card's release will be sent 
to all registered owners as soon as the Card becomes available, so it 
is vital to register ownership using the Owner Registration Card 
(found inside the computer carton). Information on availability will 
also appear in Acorn magazines. 

If you would like any more information about the PC 486 Card, or 
any other Acorn product, your Acorn Authorized Dealer will be 
pleased to help. Alternatively, call Acorn Customer Services on 
0223 254222. 
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